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Conclusion
The Seven Months Period had been challenging and rewarding at the same time for the Group.

Thanks to the guidance of our Board of Directors and the experienced management team remaining steadfast to our mission – to act as “a gateway 

to achieve business opportunities” for suppliers and buyers around the world, we have achieved robust results in all facets of our business during 

the Seven Months Period. My heartfelt thanks also go to everyone at the Group for their hard work and dedication, which has been fundamental to 

the Group’s achievements.

The exhibitions business is thriving, and I have every confidence in the Group’s future growth. I look forward to meeting the challenges and opportunities 

in the future.

Cheung Shui Kwai 
Managing Director

Hong Kong, 28 December 2005


